
  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  



  

  

  

The architect’s portrayal of the schools, possibly prepared for the School Board.  

  

  

  

  

  

  



  

  

The schools in 1878.  

  

1900’s. It’s safe for children to be in the road.  

What could they see across the way?  

  

  

  



  

  

  

This is what the children could see.  

Photo of the original Smock Mill which was situated directly opposite the existing school.  The Mill 

Mound is now occupied by a 1930s bungalow.  

  

   

The photograph dates from approximately 1900.  

   



    



 

  


